September 17, 2006

Daniel Longworth Chief Executive Officer EVCS Technologies, Inc.

Dear Dan:

Thank you for your invaluable insights into the business and politics of causing our transition to a clean energy future. Your contribution of many months of sound advice and service have aided in the success of the Grand Canyon Trust's programs to clean up dirty and dangerous coal-fired generating plants.

When you first contacted us in early 2005, we were engaged in a high-stakes and unprecedented challenge to retire Mohave Generating Station. Since 1972, its owners ran the plant with under-priced coal, pumped through a 273-mile pipeline and mixed with pristine groundwater taken from beneath the land of native people. Mohave also ran in nearly continuous violation of the Clean Air Act, threatening the health of people living in southern Nevada and northern Arizona. Complicating the issue was the fact that its closure would cause the loss of jobs and coal royalties for Navajo and Hopi people. The Grand Canyon Trust's executive director Bill Hedden wrote after reading your analysis of the situation: "the Mohave overview he sent is one of the best pieces of writing on this I have seen. I wish the newspapers could get the story that straight!"

Your own innovative development of green building materials made from recycled waste products is helping to save energy, water, and reduce our need to exploit scarce natural resources. We also appreciate your help in connecting us to other successful entrepreneurs who are changing the meaning of "business-as-usual." You and your solution-driven colleagues are creating a healthy economy and a cleaner environment. You are among a few but growing breed of business owners who are championing a global commitment to clean energy. Rarer still is your willingness to work with environmental advocates to make it happen. Gracias!

It was a pleasure to finally meet you in person last week. Thanks for your generous hospitality. Thanks too for your enthusiastic response to our "big idea" that could revolutionize how we think about water and energy development in the arid West.

Sincerely,

Roger Clark

Air & Energy Director

Ragn Clack